
 

 

 

 

                 Attendance Winners of the Week                              
 
 

Events 
w/c 23.4.18 PARENTS WEEK –All parent’s appointments will be after school in the main hall. Parents who 

returned their preferred time slot will have received an appointment time to meet with their child’s 
class teacher at some point this week. 

w/c 23.4.18 Y5 Bikeability 

23.4.18 9am - 100% attendance assembly – all welcome 

30.4.18 8.30am – Tempest Photographs – more to follow 

w/c 30.4.18 Y5 Bikeability 

3.5.18 School closed for Elections 

4.5.18 Y4 Egyptian visitor in school 

8.5.18 1-2.40pm – Y4 9 a side Rugby ( 3 teams) 

14.5.18 Y6 SAT Week 

w/c 21.5.18 Y6 Outdoor Education – more to follow 

22.5.18 4CL Bikeability 

23.5.18 4NG Bikeability 

25.5.18 Y6 Gymnastic Taster Event 

Friday 20th April 2018     

 

W/E 29.3.18 
5AE 
98% 

Well done! 
 

100% Attendance Winners 
Children who receive 100% for the Spring Term will receive a bronze certificate and 

wristband and those who have 100% for Autumn and Spring Term will receive a silver 
certificate and wristband. They will be given out in an attendance assembly on Monday 
23rd April 2018 at 9am– parents and carers are welcome to attend. Staff have informed 

children who is getting an award. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School closes on Friday 25th May and re-opens Monday 4th 
June 2018. 
 

 Merit Award Winners 

3BA- Lexi Craig; 4CL- Phoebe Tindall; 5NW – Amelia Davis; 6GD – Hannah Douglass 

 
It has come to my attention that some pupils are on the 

school yard from 8.10am. At Biddick Hall Junior School it is 
our duty to keep your children safe and being on the yard 

with no adult supervision is not keeping your children safe. 
From Monday 16th April 2018 children’s school gates front and 
back will not open till 8.30am. Staff will continue to be on the 
yard from 8.30am. Wake up shake up does not start till 8.30 

every day. Please enter via the bike shed for this. 
Main school gates will be open earlier for parents if they need 

to speak to someone on reception. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Well done to Keira Fenwick 3KJ, Ellie Wallace 4NG, Ellie Dillon 5AE and Logan Matthison 6GD who won a £5 
asda voucher for 100% attendance in the Spring Term 2nd Half and to their parents who also won a £25 asda 
voucher. 


